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Celebrations  

Star of the Week 

certificates 

Seahorse = Theo 

Starfish = Leon 

Squirrel = Jack 

Hedgehog = Archie 

Badger= Meshach 

Fox = Fatima 

Koala= Karl 

Panda = Wisdom 

Lion = Marie 

Tiger = Esther 

Toucan = Sharthak 

Parrot = Eilia 

Eagle = Franciszek 

Hawk =Lois 

 

Ready Respect Safe 

certificates 

Seahorse = Joey  

Starfish = Asqhar 

Squirrel = Logan 

Hedgehog = Aria 

Badger = Ladi 

Fox = Molly 

Koala= Jason 

Panda = Emilia 

Lion = Mia 

Tiger = Jimena 

Toucan = Nadine 

Parrot = Poppy 

Eagle = Sofia 

Hawk = Rachel 

 
WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

Computer Explorers Awards 

KS1 =  Kyara 

KS2 = Linda 

 

 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week = 

88.51% & Lates = 46 

Classes with the highest 

attendance = KS1- Squirrels 

and KS2 – Panda 

 

 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

 

6th February = 

Safer Internet 

Day 

 

9th February = 

INSET Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

*Merry-Go-Round 

Storytelling 

*Thrive Reparative 

Excellence 

*Y 4 (only)- 

Testwood Lakes   

*Good Grub Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Monday, we took a group of KS2 children to the O2 

Arena in London for the Young Voices concert. We were 

amongst a choir of 8,850(!) children singing a variety of 

songs and accompanying stars such as MC Grammar and 

Nandi Bushell – a 13yr old rock drummer.  It was an 

amazing experience and the children did us all proud.  

 

 

 

We have been reviewing our approach to reading in 

school. There are a few areas that we would like to 

improve and a number of initiatives that we will 

launching over the coming weeks.  The first thing we 

would like to do is provide more opportunity for children 

to read to an adult but for this we need your help. We 

are looking for volunteers who would be willing to come 

into school on a regular basis (maybe for a couple of 

hours each week) to hear readers. If this is something 

you could offer, please let me know either by sending an 

email to or phoning the school office. We look forward 

to hearing from you. 

 

 

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you 

Know?  

Saturday 

20th January 

is 

International 

Take a Walk 

Outdoors 

Day 

House Points 

The house with most house points this 

week is Dragon   

 

 

 


